
MINUTES 
TIDE COMMITTEE 

February 28, 2018 
 

Present:  Janet Oakley, Pat Kostell, Peter Beck, Cameron Andrews, Marie 
Bost 

 
Absent:  Archie Livingston, Mickey Van Metre 

 
Also present were Jerome Kizer, Iris Hill, and Kelly Moore 

 
 

Christmas Decorations – the baby Jesus in the creche needs to be replaced.  
Janet Oakley asked if we could reach out to the churches and have them 

replace the manger scene.  Janet will contact the Ministerial Alliance and ask 

for help from them.  Janet Oakley stated that Jerome Kizer wants to see a 
lighted tree at the Jungle Road Park.  Natalie Kantz is working on this.  After 

much discussion, Janet Oakley stated the committee will put 
recommendations for future decorations out on the table, figure out a 

schedule and then go to Town Council with recommendations. 
 

Park Signs – Branding of park signs was discussed at length regarding logo, 
color, size, etc.  This will be discussed at future meetings as information is 

gathered. 
 

Wayfinder Signs – Do we want logo on signs?  Need a picture of sign of 
business district.  Iris Hill will check on the right of way.  Next meeting will 

have a mock up on wayfinder sign. 
 

Handrails – Need to put a coat of stain on the handicap beach access 

handrails. 
 

Bay Creek Park Signs – this will be placed on the agenda for the April 
meeting. 

 
Adjourned at 11:20 am. 


